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For decades now we have voted by mail with little to no drama. Vote by mail has 

made voting more accessible and Oregon (proudly) boasts one of the higher voter 

participation rates in the country. We've spent years dialing in this system, removing 

the postage fee, automatically enrolling voters, establishing drop sites, all in the 

name of making it simpler and easier to vote. 

 

To throw this away would be an inequitable and monumental waste, and I strongly 

oppose this bill. Thank you. 


